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Dear Stacey,





RE: PA16/05613 – Corwenna Farm, Portloe TR2 5PT





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and consider the use of green oak, the extensive areas of glazing, and the balcony with glazed guarding do not respect the distinctive local character of the area and the application is therefore not in conformity with policy HO9(iv). The Group suggest that removal of the single storey uncharacteristic flat roofed area of the extension would reduce the impact of the green oak and glazing and produce a more acceptable proposal.





The Group would ask the planning officer to check that the extension is being built within the curtilage of the dwelling and not on agricultural land.











Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group














Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.
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